



## **Client Reviews**

## City of Duluth

Dear Chef David and Lisa:

I would like to express our sincere gratitude on the wonderful job that you and Lisa did for our premium tables at our SummerStage Concert. Our concert goers expect great food at these events and you did not disappoint. Not only was the food delicious, but the presentation was second to none.

Your professionalism, friendliness and attention to detail made this event a success. Thank you for your time and effort you put into planning for this event. We have received numerous compliments on your services.

On behalf of myself and the City of Duluth, thank you for an outstanding job and we look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,
Alisa Williams
Downtown Manager
City of Duluth